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Press Release 
Infortrend are excited to announce their sponsorship of the Basingstoke & District Disability forum. We are looking forward to supporting the local disability charities work during 2021. Infortrend’s European office, based in Basingstoke, are passionate about supporting local businesses and community projects as part of their growth plans in 2021.
Tracy Hinnigan, HR Advisor for the European office, volunteers with the charity to assist with HR and fundraising. We are proud to be able to support Basingstoke & District Disability Forum including fundraising events, such as their annual Chineham and Sherfield Park Scarecrow Trail. The 2020 event in its inaugural year saw 500 families spend two days viewing 96 scarecrows over the 6-mile route. The event is primarily to raise awareness of BDDF within the local Community, allow an opportunity to raise vital funds whilst enabling the public to enjoy a family friendly walk with the scarecrows providing the entertainment. A committee of dedicated volunteers are ensuring the 2021 event will be a much-needed positive community occasion for all residents to enjoy.
Victor Chiang, General Manager, said ‘When Tracy brought the opportunity to us it was an easy decision. The company has ambitious growth plans during 2021, part of this is ensuring we are a socially responsible organisation by giving back to other local businesses and assisting local charities where possible. The local community has provided us with a wonderful team of employees which several with children enjoyed the Scarecrow trail in 2020. Having the opportunity to be involved in its 2021 event is very exciting’.
Ani Spalding Chairperson at Basingstoke & District Disability Forum said ‘BDDF are the local disability charity. The pandemic has made our local communities depend even more upon charities such as ourselves. Fundraising has become harder to obtain yet there has been increased demand for our services. Support given by local businesses to charities, whether this be through financial donations, time/skills or physical support enables us to continue to give back. BDDF and our members are thankful to Infortrend for their kindness and generosity’.


https://www.infortrend.com/global/home
https://www.bddf.org.uk/our-vision
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